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‘Excellence for every child, every day’ 
  
 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 
 
Friday 22nd December  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I would like to wish you all a very happy Christmas and best wishes for the coming new year. 
Although this term has been a long one, the children and staff at Rivelin have consistently shown 
high standards of determination in learning, kindness towards themselves and others and respect 
for everyone within our community. I am extremely proud to be the headteacher at Rivelin 
Primary and look forward to working towards further achievements together.  
 
I would also like to say a special thank you to all the staff and external support at school. They 
really are an amazing team of people to work with and go above and beyond to serve your 
children.  
 
Please take the time to rest and recharge during the school holidays. I look forward to welcoming 
you all back on Monday 8th January.  
 
Thank you, 
Hayley Wright 
Headteacher  
 
 

 


